
J Tom Giermakowski

From: Joe Ehrenberger <joe.ehrenberger@adaptationenvironmental.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 17:29
To: J Tom Giermakowski
Cc: CJ Vialpando; Andrew DuBois; C.J Vialpando
Subject: Re: Bullfrog gallore

Greetings Tom,  

Thank you for you time to visit and the coffee! Andrew and I arrived back to Denver to a very chilly rain. Next 
attempt at bullfrogs at the Museum may be this winter and so we'll try and meet up with you for supplies.  

The bullfrogs all came from the main outdoor garden/ exhibit area (enclosed) at the Chiricahua Desert Museum 
in Rodeo, NM. We collected 106 on 9/29 and then 55 on 10/1. We started the massacre after dark (8:30p-9ish) 
and then continued until early morning 1-2am-ish. Method of euthanasia was with smacking them on 
rocks...since we're being technical here ;) 

Responsible for the slaughter:  
CJ Vialpando 
Andrew DuBois 
Joseph Ehrenberger 

Thanks again!  
J 
 
 
Joe Ehrenberger, Ecologist 
Adaptation Environmental Services 
(720) 722-3237 
 
 
On Wed, Oct 11, 2017 at 2:39 PM, J Tom Giermakowski <tomas@unm.edu> wrote: 

Hi CJ and Joe! 

  

Thanks for the specimens and the visit the other day. We’re just about to catalog these specimens but could use 
some more specific info. Can you tell me exactly, where, when and who collected these? 

  

Cheers, Tom 
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